
The Talon Project
Team also
continued their
Conference Room
Pilot 2 (CRP 2)
efforts, giving
participants the
opportunity to
reflect on the
knowledge transfer
process.

In the March 2025 edition of "Talon Talks,"
Matt Smith, Director of Financial Services
and Functional Lead for Accounts
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MARCH 2025
March proved to be a busy and fruitful month for the Talon project. On the heels of the Pay
Frequency Town Hall meeting that was held on February 27, which was well-attended
both in-person and virtually, the Talon Project Team created new resources for the campus
community to keep up to date on the project’s progress. One such resource is the addition
of a Campus Forums tab on the Talon site, which allows visitors to catch up on
information they may have missed.

This system also gives the Project Team valuable insights into testing session best
practices while advancing through identified segments outlined in the Chart of Accounts
(COA). The new COA was solidified and will serve as the foundational accounting
structure for compiling, tracking, and recording transactions across the university. The
overview of the COA chart is outlined above.  

Talon Talks

https://www.tntech.edu/talon/campus-forums.php


Receivable and Cash Management,
discusses his role in the implementation of
Talon and what he is most looking forward
to as the project moves forward. Watch
here or by clicking the image at left. 

What's Ahead in April
The Project Team will continue working on
system design, testing, and configuration
following CRP 2, culminating with the first
system-wide integration test (SIT 1) in early
May. The ERP team will be conducting
additional testing and validation of the COA
that will replace the existing chart with a new
account structure and continued development
of the Project Portfolio Management (PPM)
module to be used for grant accounting and
management. The change management team
will be developing and finalizing a training
plan to support the implementation of the
Talon system.

Talon Testimonial Don't Forget
Visit the Talon project website at
www.tntech.edu/talon/ that contains
project information, news, and resources.

Please reach out to the Talon team
members anytime with questions or
feedback at erptalon@tntech.edu.

Save the Date

Given the high level of resource requirements and the strategic importance of this project,
we remind our campus customers that while we will strive to maintain and provide support
and assistance to ongoing campus operations, there may be some delays as a result of
project-related activities, and we appreciate your continued patience and understanding.
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Spring Campus Town Hall to provide an in-
person and virtual update on the status of
the Talon project will be held from 2:00-
3:00 p.m., Wednesday, April 23, in Bell Hall
282. President Oldham and Dr. Stinson are
scheduled to present.

You can also stay apprised of our
implementation timeline here and find a list
of frequently asked questions here.

https://www.tntech.edu/talon/timeline.php
https://www.tntech.edu/talon/faqs.php

